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Know what sparks the light in you. Then use that light to illuminate the world.

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Prestige family!

The most vibrant festival, Diwali is just around the corner and it’s time for us to rejoice and be merry with our
family and friends.

PCS believes in nurturing the young buds with care and love. We value the unflinching support of parents and

take pride in the positive contribution that the students make towards the social concerns with the precious
moral values they imbibe in themselves in the school. The teachers are taking positive initiatives in the classes
through interactive sessions and creative activities such as poster making, presentations, etc., to sensitize the
young learners towards the growing need of protection of the environment.

During the festive season let’s ensure the safety and security of our children by celebrating a green and
‘cracker —free’ Diwali and also spread this important message to our family and neighbourhood.

As per the directives of the Delhi government a ban on the sale of crackers during the festive time has
already been imposed.

It is the youth , that can indeed be the first to take a step to start the divine deed of celebrating an eco-friendly
Diwali by shunning the use of firecrackers which are largely responsible for releasing toxic pollutants in the air.
Delhi has already turned into a virtual gas chamber with the aggravation of dust, noise and air pollution.

Let us pledge to celebrate Diwali by saying ‘No to crackers’ and by staying indoors to save ourselves from
COVID, decorating our homes with traditional lights, and spreading the message of harmony, peace and cheer.
Light earthen diyas and sky lanterns and give your home a heavenly look. Diwali is the time when you can
enjoy some great quality time with your family, enjoying some lip-smacking dishes in a pleasant evening.

We, at PCS , believe that it is the right approach that can actually make all the difference.
If you really wish to contribute to the well-being of the society and the environment, let’s start now!

“Thousands of candles can be lighted from a single candle. Happiness never decreases by being shared”. ..

Kindly note that the school will remain closed during the Diwali Break from November 14 to
November 16, 2020 and no online classes will be conducted during this period.

Wishing you a very happy and prosperous Diwali and best wishes on Govardhan Pooja and a Happy Bhai Dooj!

Stay Home, Stay Safe!
Warm Regards
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